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WHAT’S YOUR FAVORITE MISSION TRIP? 

 

By Nicole Hurley 
 

“OUR FAVORITE MISSION TRIP WAS to Tisovec, Slovakia, in 
1993. Five of us— pastor, professors and wives—renovated the        
Lutheran English-immersion high school by day, lived in student 
homes and  attended four Slovakian Christmas services; we then 
flew to St. Petersburg, Russia, to observe the ministry of the      
Orphan Grain Train.” 
  
 

Ed and Marilyn Bertram Etowah, North Carolina 
March 2017,Thrivent magazine, page 4 

MPLC Members Ed & Marilyn Bertram quoted in the March 2017 Thrivent Magazine  

 

Mt. Pisgah's Quilters Group 
 

      Mt. Pisgah's Quilters Group has 10 faithful members who meet on the first and 
third Thursdays of each month from 9 am to noon. We make pieced quilts from      
donated cotton fabrics using 6, or 10-inch squares (sometimes larger) and/or 2, 3, and 
4-inch strips. Our quilts are finished by tying or in-line machine stitching, the latter 
or edged with binding. The larger quilts are delivered to the Orphan Grain Team, a 
Missouri Synod Lutheran charitable organization that serves U. S. citizens in need,  
disaster victims and those in need worldwide. The smaller quilts, "lap robes", are 
usually given to the Veterans Hospital in Asheville to  distribute as needed to our vet-
erans. We have also given lap robes to Hospice and several of our members.  The 
Storehouse has received quilts, as has the Rescue Mission for their Women’s Home.  
Last year we made 78 quilts total. We like to hang the finished quilts in the Fellowship 
Hall so you can see how nice they are. We also present them to be blessed at the     
Sunday service just before they are delivered. 
 

     If you would care to join us, there are 3 ways you can help:  
 

1. Come to our meetings  
2. If you embroider, pick up one of the kits provided (in a small container in the  Fellowship 

Hall), embroider the 6 inch squares and return them to Mikki Reinicker, Jan Tharp, or 
another of our members and we will build a quilt around them.  

3. Donate cotton fabric and/or medium weight batting or used blankets. These may be 
placed on the benches in the Fellowship Hall.  

     

     We've been a Mission of the Month participant/benefactor in the past, which is 
how we can  purchase large quantities of batting and yardage of fabric for backing 
our quilts.  We are coming to the congregation again for its support to continue our 
work.   




